
Corridors Commission Membership Amendment 

For the 10.23.12 Work Session 

 

At the September 18 Corridors Commission Councilmember Beard 

suggested that the Commissioner of Planning, Preservation & Development 

or his designee be added to the Corridors Commission as a non voting 

member.  This is consistent with several commissioners that sit on Corridors 

as non voting members.  Councilmember Beard felt, and I agree that this 

appointment would improve communications and foster a better relationship 

and make Corridors more meaningful. 

 

Law subsequently drafted such an amendment and it was voted and 

approved unanimously by the Commission at its Oct 16 meeting. 

 

 

Therefore on behalf of the Corridors Commission “I move to place on 

the docket at the October 25th  Council Meeting under 1st reading of 

ordinances, an ordinance to amend section 2-465 of the Code to add the 

office of the Commissioner of Planning, Preservation or his designee as 

non voting members to the Corridors Commission.” 

 

 

Tom Blues, Councilmember, 2nd District 

Motion to be made at the Oct 23 Work Session 


